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June 26, 2018 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re:  EB-2018-0174 – Union Gas Limited (“Union”) – July 1, 2018 QRAM 

Application – Decision Timing  
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Union filed its July 1, 2018 QRAM application on June 11, 2018 and requested the 
Ontario Energy Board’s (“Board’s”) Decision on the application by Monday, June 25, 
2018. As of this writing, Union has not received the Board’s Decision. If Union does not 
receive the Board’s Decision by the end of the day June 27, 2018, Union will not be in a 
position to implement the July 1, 2018 QRAM rates effective July 1. In that instance, 
Union proposes that its current rates remain in effect until such time as changes are made 
with the October 1, 2018 QRAM application. 
 
If you have any questions on this matter, please contact me at (519) 436-5334. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original Signed by] 
 
Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc: EB-2017-0087/EB-2008-0106 Intervenors 

Crawford Smith (Torys) 


